
Newsletter Sept 2020

Hello Everyone! 

Our newsletter this term is a wonderful celebration of all that has been achieved during this difficult time and 
focuses, rightly, on the children and staff. You only need to look at the many faces to see how successful the 
arrangements were during the summer term with some children in school and some home learning. I know this 
continues! 

I am absolutely delighted to share photos of the gym at All Saints National. A stunning transformation long
overdue, thanks for the article Nicky.

I would like to welcome everyone back to the beginning of this academic year. There have been many challenges 
over the past few months but, as always, you have all risen to these with determination, enthusiasm and an 
overwhelming commitment to the children in your care.

Having spoken to many of you I know that many children have returned to school enjoying seeing their friends and 
teachers again. The children have truly started the year with their usual charm and energy and that is a joy to see.

I have been asked by the DfE team in the West Midlands and the Trust Board to thank you all personally for all that 
you have done and continue to do for the children in the Trust. Thanks and well deserved.

Whilst opportunities to visit you all may be limited, for obvious reasons, please know that the central team are all 
here to support so please do not hesitate to reach out. 

With much admiration and thanks.

Sue Wedgwood 

CEO 

St Chad’s Academies Trust 

St Paul’s C of E Primary School 
Massive congratulations to St Paul’s C of E Primary School  for getting their Gold 
Mental Health award.  
St Paul’s thrive to promote positive mental health and well-being for all children, staff, 
parents and wider community. 

If any of our academies would like to get involved with this award please contact Nicky 
Finney.  



COVID-19 Home Working
Creations

Thank you for sharing all the creative  and positive self-images from last term, demonstrating resilience and 
collective determination.




